
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Amanda Gibson   
Sent: 23 April 2023 10:45 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great Hallingbury 
 
Good morning. 
   I would like to strongly object to yet another attempt to build the Wren Logistics site on the land at 
Start Hill. Firstly traffic building up along the B1256 is already a huge problem. Congestion getting on 
Junction 8 roundabout causes long delays and traffic pollution and noise, adding articulated HGVs to 
this would create mayhem, which is why so many people have objected to it before. 
   The site is also next to the Flitch Way which is a habitat for extensive wild life and should not be 
impacted further by such a construction in such close proximity. It is unbelievable that it is deemed 
appropriate place such a facility in this location and I would ask you to support the precept this. 
   Yours Faithfully, 
      A. Gibson  
 




